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WARSAW

Note No. LBR-21 /2024

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines in Warsaw presents its
compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and has the
honor to inform that the new series of Apostilles bearing serial numbers S.N. 23A-
0000001 to S.N. 23A-0600000 will be issued tentatively in the 3™ week to 4" week of
February 2024. The new series has similar security features and may be verified online

through the URL link hitps://www.apostille.gov.ph/.

Furthermore, the Apostilles currently being used by the Department bearing
serial numbers S.N. 22A-0000001 to S.N. 22A-0200000 will be issued until completely
exhausted. These certificates shall retain their validity and may also be verified

through the same URL link mentioned above.

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines in Warsaw avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia the

assurances of its highest consideration.

Warsaw, 13 February 2024

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA




